
The date: 6/21/2022 
The week number: 25 
The walk number: 1667 
The weather: 88 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Travis Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chip O’Connor, 
 Chris Moreno, Lynn Harper, Bernice Hernandez 
  
The birds (21) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

5  Bushtit 0.75 

2 American Crow 1 

1 Mourning Dove 0.50 

1 House Finch 1 

4 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Cooper’s Hawk 0.25 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.25 

1 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.75 

1 Black-chinned Hummingbird 0.12 

5 Dark-eyed Junco 0.88 

4 Northern Mockingbird 1 

1 Red-crowned Parrot 0 

1 Black Phoebe 0.88 

2 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.25 

5 Common Raven 0.88 

2 House Sparrow 0.88 

1 European Starling 0 

1 White-throated Swift 0.38 

2 California Towhee 0.75 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0 

7 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:49. Tournament Park was open. 
 
We had a very good walk, observing 21 species when the predicted was 17.7. And it was pretty 
warm, which is not so good for the birds, or for the humans. We saw three zero probability 
birds: European Starling, Red-crowned Parrot, and Orange-crowned Warbler. The standout 
sighting was of a female Black-chinned Hummingbird. We also had a nice surprise on the 
walkers side: Bernice Hernandez was in town for a few days and joined the walk, her 3rd. Nice 
walk all the way around. 
 
Alan, 
6/26/2022 
 


